SPECIAL MEETING GRAND COUNTY WATER CONSERVANCY
Economic Development Comt. February 2, 1977
County Commissioners

Meet was called to order by Chairman of the Economic . Attendance
Development Commlttee, Russ Donoghue with the following
in attendance: v Schumaker, Bill Hines, D. L. Taylor
Curt Young and Betty Bowenj; also in attendance were Betty
Schumaker, Dixie Barker, Paul Rattle, Ruth Rattle, Pete
Parry, Harvey Merrell, Ray Branscom, Gene Day, Bill McDougald
Dale Backus, Ron Auger, Linda McKinney, Art Maxwell, John
Keogh, Leo Burr, Darwin Gilger and Yvonne Calclaiger.
Meeting was turned over to &ve. Ychumaker who presented Plang for
the present plan being considered for construction of the Mill Creek
Mill Creek Project. Qchumaker stressed the importance of Frogect
the support of the Spanish Valley Water and Sewer District
and Moab City further stabing that federal aid seemed
almost unattainable . Schumaker did state that the State
of Utah - Division of Water Resources would be here for

meetings in Apriluand would hopeful commit the State for

a million dollars interest free loan to the Water Conserven- ;
cy District. BSchumeker stated the cost figures for the i
construction including pipe~line to the existing gystem would
be around three million dollars. :

Darwin Gilger stated the Spanish Valley Water & Sewer . Spanish
» Valley Water

District were in the process of appling for federal funds Congervancy

for a sewer project and were also congidering the possibilityf
of bonding. Gilger stated he wished the projects could be j
combined Gilger further stated he could see no conbroversy
with the Spanish Valley Water District in the Congtruction
of the current project. Gilger further stated the cost now
being considered or tentative cost for The sewage would be
around two million.

Gene Day stated he had heard no object to the current | BLM ~ no

_ —b . :
plans for congtruction of the Mill Creek Project and hope- objections

fully BLM could issue an environmental statement instead of
requiring a full blown study. g
Russ Donoghue offered his services to inform the public | Russ Donoghue

inform publi
of facts and costs concerning the Mill Creek Project. nform puplic

Bill McDougald stated the City was certainly looking . City support
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to future supply of water from the Mill Creek Channel. DMcDougald
further stated that the wells recently purchased by the City
of Moab would alleviate any shortage in the immediate future.
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